
From: Anna Rebrova 

Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2025 9:37 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: 107 Hall Street -Proposed 15 Storey Condo 

Hello, 

My name is Anna Rebrova and I'm a resident at 125 Hall Street.  

The monstrosity of this project scares and angers me!  

I understand the need for more housing. I appreciate the fact that the Yonge Street 

corridor has a well-developed infrastructure. I also acknowledged that the City wants 

more tax payers. However, all this cannot be used as arguments to uproot the lives 

of the families that settled and built their homes in this area. 

I was present at the public hearing of this development in 2023 and it was heavily 

criticized and rejected for better revision. Two years later, not only the project hasn't 

been improved, it got worse.  

My family and all neighbors are appalled by the current plan of the developer. 

I'm pleading to the ward council to protect the families that will be directly affected by 

this development and have it more harmonious with a lifestyle of Mill Pond 

community. 

With kind regards, 

Anna Rebrova 

mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

